
 
March 31, 2023 

 
The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
2308 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
2413 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515

 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro 
 
I am requesting funding for the Scappoose Affordable Homeownership project in fiscal year 
2024. The entity to receive funding is Columbia County Habitat for Humanity, located at 164 
Little St, St Helens, Oregon 97051. The funding would be used for infrastructure costs at a new 
Habitat for Humanity location in Scappoose, Oregon, including the replacement of a waterline, 
sewer, storm water management, fire hydrant, lighting, and sidewalk improvements. The project 
is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will increase affordable housing opportunities 
for rural and low-income families. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by title 
42 of the United States Code Section 5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Bonamici 
Member of Congress  


